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·  R25, the new room scheduling software, is live, but we continue to learn the new system.
· Web application for new students is nearing completion.

· Module leads at all institutions continue to meet on Monday afternoons.

· Project leads for all institutions continue to meet at least once a week.

· GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meeting on Friday,  October 1st, and Friday, October 8th.  The next scheduled meeting is October 22nd.
· Student Records conversion for catalog is complete.  Dual  entry (both in SIS and Peoplesoft) has begun for any catalog changes.

· Student Financials have all set up complete and will begin training later this month.
· Consultants from CCI continue to visit GBC to assist with setups for the modules. 

· Query training was held week of September 27th.  
· Linda Uhlenkott, Cindy Hyslop and Mike McFarlane had an overview of the Faculty Center.
· On October 7th GBC held the Face-to-Face meeting for the Shared Instance with representatives from GBC, CSN, WNC, TMCC, NSC, and SCS.  Reviewed lessons learned  from TMCC and saw a demonstration of EPM/OBIEE (reporting tool).

· Class schedule training in PeopleSoft for departmental support staff and centers is scheduled for November.  Cashiering training will begin for the Elko Controller’s office staff in late October and for the centers in November.
